January 19, 2013

Dear Mr. Thornton,

Thank you so much for staying after school to help me prepare for my algebra midterm. I am so glad to have passed the exam, and I have no doubt it was your help that made the difference. The tips that you taught me will help me throughout the rest of the course and in future math classes. I really appreciate your dedication to your students.

Sincerely,

Matt Trowbridge
